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County Council Members, Thank you for your service to our county.I am opposed to Mr. Jones' resolution CR
134. Attempts to control real estate agents and advertisement of real estate is simply not addressing the
problem at hand. At this point, I'm left to wonder - WHAT'S NEXT? We pride ourselves on the success of ALL
of our schools and our system as a whole. As a Maryland educator, a HCPSS parent, and a product of HCPSS
myself, I find it insulting that Mr. Jones is seeking to diminish the fact that HCPSS and the individual schools
(all of which have something special and unique to offer homeowners) are considered national leaders in
education. Working with HCPSS to meet the needs of ALL students in our county and bridging the gaps - that's
what is important and useful! This is all about control, control, control. Let's problem solve instead. Recently it
seems to be lost that our diversity is a beautiful thing. Of course we seek to raise the achievement for all

students who need additional support, but it is also ok (and frankly amazing) that each of our schools have a
unique dynamic and all are so successful! Pushing the "cookie cutter" mentality is so degrading to our diverse
communities - our diversity is beautiful because it exists! It exists because Howard County has something to

offer for everyone! And it's ok for a family to look for that special something when hunting for a home in which
to raise a family. Amy Crouch
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Mr. Jones, Thank you for your service to our county. I am opposed to CR 134. Attempts to control real estate
agents and advertisement of real estate is simply not addressing the problem at hand. We pride ourselves on
the success of all of our schools and our system as a whole. As an educator, a parent, and a product of
HCPSS, I am insulted that you are seeking to diminish the fact that HCPSS and the individual schools are
considered national leaders in education. Working with HCPSS to meet the needs of ALL students in our
county and bridging the gaps - that's what is important and useful! This is all about control, control, control,
Let's problem solve instead. Amy Crouch


